
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are hoping to get funding for a pilot project that will see all children in key stage 2 offered a hot 

meal at lunch time. Your help in filling out this form will be invaluable in persuading the powers that 

be that this will be a popular initiative and will go some way to us securing the money. 

 

Please complete the form below as soon as possible: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/WhgFWK2ARr 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Knight  

Catering Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/WhgFWK2ARr

